Newtown Cultural Arts Commission Minutes of May 7, 2020

These minutes are subject to approval by the NCAC, at the next meeting

The Newtown Cultural Arts Commission, held a meeting via video conferencing on Thursday, May 7, 2020.

Meeting was called to order at 7:00 by Commission Chairman Laura E. Lerman

Members present: Laura Lerman. Andrea Spencer, Sue Kassirer, Susanne

Lang, Grant Ossendryver, Jen Cebry, Deborra Zukowski

Members absent: Tracy Van Buskirk, Rob kaiser

Auxiliary members: Jim Cebry

Minutes from April 3: Susan Kassirer moved that minutes be approved; Jen Cebry seconded; no discussion; approved unanimously.

It was reported that the Commission's reaching out to and supporting the arts on its Facebook page was going well.

Jim Cebry, treasurer, reported that money had been transferred to the gift account to pay Nancy Cole for artwork. Recommended that no money be transferred for the Arts Festival until a determination is made that The Commission will go forward with the festival. No action taken.

Jen Cebrey noted that the Ct Office of the Arts has listed recommendations regarding public gatherings during the pandemic. She will forward the document to Commission members.

Andrea reported that the awards ceremony this year will be virtual. The scholarship committee will be forwarding names to Kitty Litawocki at the high school.

Jen moved that we adjourn. Sue Kassirer seconded. No discussion. Approved unanimously. Meeting was adjourned at 7:19 pm.